
Subject:  PERS: Employer monthly update for June 2012. 

 

Dear PERS Employer: 

 

MACR processing tip for June 2012: 

 

This is a good time for employers to review payroll records to determine whether any of their 

part-time employees would now be expected to work 600 or more hours during 2012. Employers 

should submit a Demographic Correction Request (DCR) to change position qualification status 

(also known as Position Type) from “non-qualifying” to “active service” for part-time positions 

expected to qualify in 2012. 

 

Employee concurrent employment questions can be answered by review of the Year-to-date 

Wage and Contribution Summary screen available through the "View Year-to-date Wage and 

Contribution Summary" link,  and by review of eligibility reports available through the 

"Eligibility Reports" link (both found in the Site Nav. area on any EDX screen), or through your 

ESC account representative. 
 

Best regards, 
 

gregod
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